
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Local Unions, Guilds and Directly Affiliated Groups 
 
FROM:  Nicole Korkolis 
  Director of Communication, Education and Research 
 
DATE:  April 6, 2020 
 
RE:  Workers’ Memorial Day – April 28, 2020 
 

 
Each spring, the labor movement takes time to remember and honor workers who have 
been injured or killed on the job. This year, Workers’ Memorial Day will be Tuesday, April 
28, and will take on added importance as the world grapples with the devastating COVID-19 
pandemic. While everyone is affected by the crisis, working people — particularly our 
healthcare workers and other vital service industry workers — are on the frontline.  
 
Workers’ Memorial Day 2020 will be held in support of all these courageous workers and in 
remembrance of all who have died or become sick or injured while doing their job. 
 
We encourage all local unions, guilds and directly affiliated groups to display 
the attached posters on your union websites. We have also included a fact sheet with a bit 
more information and some suggested virtual events.   
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 

 
 
cc:  Executive Board 
       International Staff  
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